
Hounslow's Response to your FOI request 
 
Dear Christina Gordon, 
 
Re: FREEDOM OF INFORMATION (FOI) 2000 ACT RESPONSE  
 
I am writing regarding your request for information dated 14/03/2018. 
 
You have requested the following: 
 
Please can you provide me with information on all Unilateral Undertakings between 
Hounslow Council and any developer awarded planning permission for sites of 9 or more 
dwellings that oblige the developer to provide any affordable, social rented, shared 
ownership or any form of Affordable housing provision to a Registered Provider (RP) from 
1st January 2016 to the most recent data available. 
 
The documents/ information relating to the documents may be provided by email, If it is not 
possible to provide all of this information then please provide the details of how I am able to 
access the information myself. 
 
Response 
 
The attached excel spreadsheet provides you with a list of all housing permissions above 
nine units in the borough that have not started or started and received permission in the 
financial years 2015/16, 2016/17 and 2017/18. This information has been taken from the 
London Development Database (LDD). The LDD is a collaborative project between the 
Mayor and the London boroughs to track planning activity across London. For further 
information please see https://www.london.gov.uk/what-we-do/planning/london-
plan/london-development-database  
 
The Council will normally require a section 106 agreement to be signed on major schemes 
that contain ten or more units. If a Unilateral Undertakings between Hounslow Council and 
any developer has been signed it will be available in the Council’s website. You can use the 
planning application references provided on the spreadsheet and access information on 
each scheme using the following search facility 
http://planning.hounslow.gov.uk/planning_user_accept.aspx?cookieCheck=true 
 
 
The response to your request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 
2000. 
 
Copyright and misuse information 
Most of the information that is provided in response to a FOI request will be owned by the 
London Borough of Hounslow and, therefore, covered by the Open Government Licence. 
However, the copyright of some of the information we share may be owned by another 
person or organisation (e.g. Ordnance Survey). Individuals and organisations are free to re-
use any information covered by the Open Government Licence for commercial or non-
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commercial purposes, provided the terms of the licence are adhered to. Where the 
copyright of the information is owned by another person or organisation, you must apply to 
the copyright owner to obtain their permission for re-use.  
 
Should you wish to make a request for information again, please complete our online form 
accessed via the link below as this will provide us with the required information to ensure a 
prompt response to your request: Freedom Of Information online request 
 
Should you feel that the Council has dealt with your request for information inappropriately 
or wish to request a review of this response please contact the FOI/EIR Review Officer at 
foi@hounslow.gov.uk 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs P Sood 
Hounslow Housing Services 
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